
 
 

44-15 (to the Fraternal Standing Committee)  
From the Fraternal Relations Committee  

  
 
The Fraternal Relations Committee recommends that the 44th General Assembly APPROVE that 
the Evangelical Presbyterian Church enter a Fraternal Relationship with the National Union of 
French Protestant Reformed Churches (UNEPREF).  
 
Rationale: Concurrent with Acts of the Assembly 84-06 the Permanent Committee on Fraternal 
Relations has identified, with the assistance of a WO Global Worker, the National Union of 
French Protestant Reformed Evangelical Churches and after multiple meetings and a trip by EPC 
WO and Church Planting Leadership have confirmed a viable fraternal relationship that would 
be profitable to carrying out the Great Commission commensurate with Acts of the Assembly 12-
10.1.a. 
 
 

www.epc.org/2024report-fraternalrelations 
 

Visions and Values of the UNEPREF 
 

https://epc.org/2024-committee-report-fraternal-relations/
https://epc.org/wp-content/uploads/Files/2-What-We-Do/2-General-Assembly-Meeting/2024/CommitteeReportAttachments/UNEPREF-Vision-20241601.pdf

